
Ben Sisk 
4-H Memorial Fund 

This fund is from the Ben Sisk Memorial Fund which originally was established for 
gifts for the 4-H members attending Achievement Day.  This money will now be 
used for scholarships for leadership training.  This fund was established to help 4‐H youth from 
the five 4‐H programs in the Marias Fair (Glacier, Liberty, Pondera and Toole Counties and the 
Blackfeet Reservation) attend 4‐H leadership trainings. The goal of this fund is to help you 
develop leadership skills and share them with your fellow 4‐H’ers. 

 
Please email this completed form to your Extension office BEFORE the registration deadline 
for the training you wish to attend. 

 
Please be sure to send a Thank You to the Sisk family. They appreciate knowing what you 
learned and how. Thank you’s should be mailed to: Geneva Sisk, Box 16, Galata, MT 59444. 
 
Name:        Training  

 
Amount required for training:   
 
Amount requested from Ben Sisk fund:  
 
List the other resources you are using to pay for this training: 
 
Resource:       Amount Contributing: 
 

  

Funds may be payable directly to the event or can be reimbursed to the 4-H member.  If you 
wish to be reimbursed, please provide receipts and/or registration forms to document your 
expenses. 

How would you like this training paid for?  (Circle one)   Pay event directly      Reimburse me 

How will you share the new idea or skills you will be learning with your club or other youth?  
Be specific, and ask your 4-H leaders or Extension agent for suggestions if you need ideas.   

The Montana State University Extension Service is an ADA/EO/AA/Veteran’s Preference Employer and Provider of Educational Outreach. 

  


